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Please place the attached letter in the above Docket File. Thank you. 
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Mr. Charles deMenzes 
Tradewinds Utilities, Inc. 
P.O. Box 5220 
1410 NE Xth  Avenue 
Ocala, FL 34478 

Re: Docket No. 100127-WS - Application for an increase in water rates in Marion County, 
Florida by Tradewinds Utilities, Inc. 

Dear Mr. deMenzes: 

We have reviewed the revised minimum filing requirements (MFR) information submitted on 
March 3 1,20 1 1, on behalf of Tradewinds Utilities, Inc. (Utility). After reviewing this information, we 
find that Schedule E-14 is no longer deficient; however, Schedule E-2 remains deficient. As stated in 
the deficiency letter to you dated March 10, 2011, you were, in part, asked that: a) the corrected 
consolidated factor at the 10 kgal consumption level from Schedule E-14, p. 109 be appropriately 
reflected on Schedule E-2 (wastewater), p. 83, for period 1; and that b) Schedule E-2 be recalculated 
and refiled. However, the Utility failed to refile the Schedule E-2 previously referenced. 

Please be sure to refile the Schedule E-2, p. 83, period 1 as referenced above. Also, please 
ensure that all mathematical recalculations are made to any other corresponding MFR schedules. If 
any correction or recalculation requires a corresponding change to any MFR schedules, those 
corrected schedules must also be submitted. Your petition will not be deemed filed until the 
deficiencies identified in this letter have been corrected. Please submit these corrections no later than 
May 16,201 1. Ifyou have questions, please contact Jennie Lingo at (850) 41 3-6964. 

Sincerely, 

fla ' Marshall Willis 
Director 
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